
Public service pensions update: a GAD
technical bulletin

News story

On 16 July 2020, the Chief Secretary to the Treasury provided an update to
Parliament on public service pensions.
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His statement covered options for removing the discrimination between scheme
members arising from transitional protection arrangements, and future pension
provision; as well as an update on the cost control mechanism.

This latest GAD Technical Bulletin provides an overview of that statement and
associated publications issued by HM Treasury.

Published 16 July 2020

http://www.government-world.com/public-service-pensions-update-a-gad-technical-bulletin/
http://www.government-world.com/public-service-pensions-update-a-gad-technical-bulletin/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/public-service-pensions-update-a-gad-technical-bulletin

